
WANTED: INPUT FOR THE 'CAO'!

The Collective Labour Agreement (CAO)
negotiations will start again!

 

We would like to get your input for the new Collective

Labour Agreement, what in Dutch is called the CAO. Let us

know what you think is important to include in the new

CAO via our website www.bvpp.nl/ceva-cao-input 
and we promise to make it work! Together we keep it fun.

Do you think good working conditions and the work relations with your

employer are important? And do you want to strengthen your position as

an employee? Become a member of the BVPP! 

Go to www.bvpp.nl/lid-worden to subscribe.

For more info visit www.bvpp.nl or send us an e-mail via

secretariaat@bvpp.nl

Dave Hoffmann: I have been working at

CEVA Logistics in The Hague for 19 years

as an IT employee and I have over 14 years

of experience as a member of works

councils (EURO). I am also a member of

the BVPP trade union. At first I was

skeptical about trade unions, but I have

experienced that the union is needed to

make serious changes in the workplace.

We as employees need the union for a

good collective agreement. I therefore

want to encourage everyone to become a

member of the BVPP!
Questions? Feel free to ask Dave!


